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From: Nick Holcomb

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 4:27 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: 592 Dura Bilt Ln

Yes, we are good. Please proceed

-Nick Holcomb

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Date: 8/26/20 4:21 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Nick Holcomb <nholcomb@coatsnc.org>
Subject: 592 Dura Bilt Ln

Good afternoon! We received an application for the above address for rooftop solar panels. Just wanted to make sure
you guys were ok with that.

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
108 E. Front Street (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2
kgibbons@harnett.org



